
October 22, 1959 

Memo - to: - 	Andrew J. Dallstream, President 
Village Board, Barrington Hills 

Meeting: 	Village of Barrington Chambers 
8:00 P. M. 
October 20, 1959 

In Attendance: Mayor Martin Schreiber, Village of Barrington 
James De Bolt, Chairman, Police Committee, Village of Barrington 
Robert Mc Caw, Member 	 tT 	 tt 	 tt 	 tt 

Chief R. E. Smith 	 11 	 tt 

Andrew J. Dallstream 	 TI 	 It 

David Capulli, Village Board Member 
H. B. Smith, Chairman 	11 	 IT 	 T1 

Hills 

Hills 

H. B. Smith noted that he, Chief Smith, and Messrs. Dallstream, Grigsby, and 
Caesar had had' several meetings regarding the general police protection for the 
greater Barrington area. 

Chief Smith, after due consideration, has indicated that he felt a cooperative pro-
gram would be possible and advantageous. The basic cost of one car, radio, and 
four men to operate around the clock service would approximate $25, 000 annually. 
To this Would be added the administrative charge of the Village of Barrington to the 
Village of Barrington Hills. 

Mr. De Bolt was asked to accumulate, with the help of Chief Smith, the proper 
charge to be made for the administrative service, and after a determination had 
been made to call another meeting of this group. 
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